
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
                

  
   
  
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

         
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

 

English 

 
This week in English we have been writing a poster 

in aid of intergenerational week next week      

To do this we have used modal verbs, adjectives, 

and persuasive language. We have really worked 

hard on our presentation skills this week and made 

sure our presentation gem is sparkling! 

 

 

 

 

 

Supersonic Phonics  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Maths 

 
This week in Maths we have been working hard 

on our subtraction skills. We have been using 

number lines to help with our learning and 

practicing counting backwards. We have 

revisited the concept and reminded ourselves 

that when we subtract the number will become 

smaller.  

 

Dates for the Diary 
 

Monday 6th February – Intergenerational Week 

Friday 10th February – Last day of Term 

Monday 13th February – Half Term 

Monday 24th February – World Book Week 

Tuesday 14th March – Orienteering Workshop  

 

Number Day 

How wonderful it has been to see so many creative costumes!  

Today we have had so much fun! 

The children made 3D shape models and counted how many sides each shape has. We have made 

our very own Maths videos. We have cracked a tricky space code using our subtraction skills. 

To finish of we have even looked at the links between Art and Maths by looking at Salvador 

Dali and Piet Mondrian. Maths is everywhere! 

  
 

 

Other Subjects 
Pe – Dance 

PSHE – Goals and Dreams 

Art – Collaging 

History – Martin Luther King & Rosa Parks – Civil Rights 

Movement  

D&T – Hinges  

 


